Jonathan Association Committee Report

Committee Name

Activities Committee

Committee Members

Linda Frey, Chair

Boy Scout Hog Roast Picnic - Nate Bostrom, Mark Perry, Jim Battenberg, Gina Light

Last Meeting Date	September 11, 2011
Members in Attendance	Bostrom, Battenberg, Light
Next Planned Meeting	October 29, 2011 (Fall Clean Up Day)

Current Status/Update

Boy Scout Troop 589 Hog Roast Picnic

Sunday, September 11, 2011 at the Lake Grace Pavilion & Beach area

Weather was fantastic, the food was excellent, and over 100 people attended (Boy Scouts, Adult Troop Leaders, Parents, Siblings, Jonathan representatives). Mark Perry and Nate Bostrom handed out Seedling Awards (recognizing volunteer service) to 37 recipients from Troop 589.

Action Item	Responsible Party	Due Date
Fall Clean Up Day	Jim Battenberg	10-29-2011
	Nancy Teske	
	Linda Frey	
	Eric Ewald	